
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cole Rath [mailto:grath90@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 7:14 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo National River Watershed 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Buffalo National River is a treasure that myself and several other Arkansans love and take pride in. 
The fact that permits for swine operations is awful and they need to be stopped. I fully support the 
proposed regulations that would not allow any more of these permits within the BNR watershed.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Cole Rath 
2400 Riverfront Dr. #1024  
Little Rock, AR 
 


